
October 3, 2023 

Brian Clark 
GC LabTech  
485 Spencer Lane 
San Antonio TX 78201  
Email: bclark@gclabt.com; scoulthart@gclabt.com 

RE: IQPP Recertification of the GC LabTech facility (NDDR #90290) 

Dear Brian Clark: 

We are pleased to acknowledge International Quality Plasma Program National Donor Deferral 
Registry Data Entry Site certification of the GC LabTech facility located in San Antonio TX. 
Through evaluation and third-party audit on 9/26/2023, it has been determined that the GC 
LabTech facility meets the criteria for IQPP Certification. The IQPP Certification period for this 
facility began 10/1/2019 and is effective through 10/1/2025, at which time a recertification audit 
will be scheduled to determine continuing compliance to the IQPP Standards.   

By following the IQPP criteria, your facility and other IQPP certified facilities are taking a bold and 
progressive approach toward providing the highest quality Source Plasma and, ultimately, 
plasma products available anywhere in the world. Please extend our congratulations to the staff 
of GC LabTech.  

Sincerely, 

Diana Krueger 
PPTA Manager, IQPP Audits 

Enclosure – Audit Report 

cc: Facility Manager 
GC LabTech 
485 Spencer Lane 
San Antonio TX 78201  


